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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

September 2, 2020  

 

Carrie Larson Ortolano, Esq. 

Associate General Counsel 

Lodestar Energy, LLC 

40 Tower Lane, Suite 145 

Avon, CT 06001 

cortolano@lodestarenergy.com 

 

RE: PETITION NO. 1380 – LSE Delphinus, LLC declaratory ruling, pursuant to 

Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, 

maintenance and operation of a 1.992-megawatt AC solar photovoltaic electric 

generating facility on approximately 9.86 acres located generally east of Powder Hill 

Road north of the intersection with Monroe Road and Abbe Road in Enfield, Connecticut 

and associated electrical interconnection. 

 

Dear Attorney Ortolano: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence with attachments 

dated August 28, 2020 regarding compliance with Condition No. 2 of the Council’s Declaratory 

Ruling of November 22, 2019 for the above-referenced project.  

 

The Council acknowledges that the condition has been satisfied.  This acknowledgment applies 

only to the condition satisfied by the August 28, 2020 correspondence.  Any significant changes to 

the above-referenced project require advance Council notification and approval.   

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/ Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MB/emr 

 

c: Council Members 
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